
Mrs Verity’s Lambs came to say hello  We may have had to cancel 
or postpone some of our planned visitors last week but that didn’t 
stop 4 of Mrs Verity’s lambs coming to say hello! 

Sponsored 
Run for Ukraine  Some of our 
amazing children set themselves 
the challenge of running from 
Dacre Banks to Darley and back at 
the weekend in support of the 
Ukrainian crisis.  They were 
phenomenal and have already raised over £500!  We are so proud of you!   

Doodle Bug Visit postponed  Unfortunately the planned Doodle Bug workshop scheduled for last Friday has 
been postponed due to illness.  Although this is really disappointing, we have rescheduled the visit for the 
9th June… 

Great Big Litter Pick  Last Tuesday our Year 6 
children took part in the Great Big Litter Pick.  We 
were surprised just how much litter there was around 
the village and managed to fill three bin liners!  

Class 3 Malham Trip  We are really looking forward 
to our trip to Malham on Wednesday and you will 
have received all the information that you need from 
Mr Corner/Mr Howarth. The forecast looks a little 
chilly so please make sure that the children come 
suitably equipped.  Thank you.  

And finally…Congratulations to Ted Corner  On Sunday, Mr and Mrs Corner’s little boy, Ted was christened!  
They all had a lovely day! 

We break up this Friday and return to school on Monday 25th April.  I wish you all a 
safe and happy Easter holiday.
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6 Apr - Class 3 to 
Malham 

8 Apr - Break up for 
Easter 

25 Apr - Back to 
school 

26 Apr - All Stars 
Cricket at school (R-
Y3) 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Spring 

and Forest School’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 
‘The Great Outdoors’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term 

is: ‘Nurturing Nurses’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Our Changing World’ 


